
Amended Construction Efforts 
 
As noted in the Additional Justification for Tolling, WXCW’s main transmitter is installed at the 
transmitter site.  The tower, antenna and transmission line are fabricated and are ready for 
shipping.  Fort Myers Broadcasting Company (FMBC), the owner of WXCW’s proposed tower, 
was planning to erect its tower this month (August 2020) but changes to the tower location made 
in response to a state road expansion plan now require additional regulatory approvals.  To this 
end, FMBC has hired an environmental consultant to prepare an environmental review of the 
relocated tower site.  FMBC’s the tower contractor is surveying the new tower location.  
WXCW’s Consulting Radio Engineer will file for FAA approval of the site as soon as he has 
definitive site information from the surveyors.  FMBC will then proceed to prepare a new tower 
registration.  WXCW will prepare and file an application to its post-auction construction permit. 
 


